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29th September 2023 

Dear Parents,  

I know it might seem a little early to be thinking of Christmas, but we are once again taking part in a 

fundraising activity in which every child has had the opportunity to design a Christmas card.  

Attached to this letter is a photocopy of your child’s design. Please note the colours in the photocopy may 

not be as bright as the original artwork which will be sent to the printers. 

If you would like your child’s design to be turned into a pack of Christmas cards, labels, gift wrap, spiral 

bound book or a mug by Cauliflower Cards please follow the instructions at the top of the order form with 

your child’s design. Or alternatively please visit https://shop.cauliflowergroup.co.uk/auth/login to be taken 

directly to the order site.  You will need to register and create an account before you are able to place your 

order. 

Orders and payment must be made online using the unique code located at the top of the pupil order 

form.   

Cards are printed with your child’s name as the designer and should be delivered to school by mid 

November to allow plenty of time for posting. 

The deadline for online orders and payments is Friday 6th October 2023. 

Please note you are under no obligation to place an order. 

Should you have any queries relating to this please ask your child’s teacher. 

Kind regards, 

 
Miss Vicky Brammer 
Year 1 Team Leader 
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